Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA

City of Ilagan

NOTICE TO PROCEED

NOV 11 2004

MR. KING RICHARD E. MASA
Authorized Representative
TOYOTA ISABELA, INC.

Km. 321 Maharlika Highway,
Malapat, Cordon, Isabela

Dear Mr. Masa,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to Toyota
Isabela, Inc. for the project: Supply and Delivery of One (1) Unit Brand-New Pick-
up 4X4, 2400cc, M/T, Diesel, 4-Cylinder (Base Model) with 3 Years LTO
Registration/ITB No. 2024-G-0:22/Lot 4 for the Province of Isabela effective
immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Thus, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of
the Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government
of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

BN

RODOLFO T. ALBANO, II
Governor
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Date: I -|l- 2024
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